
                                        
       

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE SAN CLEMENTE 
CITY COUNCIL MEETING OF DECEMBER 14, 2023 

          
  
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the City Council Meeting that was scheduled to 
be held on December 14, 2023 is cancelled due to a lack of business.  
 
The next Regular Meeting of the City Council is scheduled to be held on 
January 16, 2024 at 6:00 p.m.  The meeting will be held in the Council 
Chambers located at 910 Calle Negocio, 2nd Floor, San Clemente, 
California. 
 
 


